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MEDIA STATEMENT ON ALBANESE RESHUFFLE 

The Real Estate Institute of Australia (REIA) has today welcomed the announcement from Prime Minister Albanese 
of a reshuffle of his front bench. 

The following quote can be attributed to REIA President, Ms Leanne Pilkington.  

“REIA welcomes the new portfolio arrangements and looks forward to working with the new Minister for Housing 
and Homelessness, the Hon Clare O’Neil MP. 

“We look forward to engaging with her as there is no bigger issue for Australian voters today than housing supply 
and in turn affordability, whether you own or rent a property.  

“We’d also like to thank and acknowledge the Hon Julie Collins MP for her tireless work and ambition on the 
housing agenda including working with the States and Territories on major pieces of reform including the National 
Housing Accord and the National Agreement on Social Housing and Homelessness. We look forward to continuing 
to work with Minister Collins in the Small Business portfolio.”  

 

 

 

 

Established in 1924, REIA is a federated body of State & Territory Real Estate Institutes representing 
85% of Australian real estate agencies. We are a national advocate for the Australian real estate 
industry which is made up of 46,793 Australian businesses that employs 133,360 Australians.  

For more information visit www.reia.com.au 
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